
Statutory Notice of Forthcoming Executive Key Decision under the 
provisions of Standing Order C21 

Published in Accordance with The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and 
Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“the Regulations”) 

Title: Request Approval to Extend Existing Contracts in Response to Covid-19 
Outbreak 

Summary: Given the unprecedented circumstances brought about by the COVID-19 
outbreak the Procurement Service has undertaken an urgent review of 
contracts expiring that would otherwise have been re-procured in the next 
6 to 12 months. Proposals for those contracts have been considered in 
accordance with Procurement Policy Note 01/20 'Responding to COVID-
19' and this report identifies those contracts meeting the criteria for 
extension with the incumbent supplier. 
 
This is deemed to be a Key Decision and the provisions of Standing Order 
No. C21 have been complied with. Standing Order Nos. C19 and C20 
were impracticable because, at the time the 28 days Notification was 
published, there was no requirement for the contracts to be extended. 

Decision-Maker: Cabinet 

Expected Decision 
Date: 

Thursday, 14 May 2020 

  

Contact: Rachel Tanner, Tel: 01772 534904, rachel.tanner@lancashire.gov.uk 
Head of Service - Procurement, 2nd Floor, CCP, County Hall, Preston 

 
 

List of documents/ 
Background 
Papers Used: 

Request Approval to Extend Existing Contracts in Response to Covid-19 
Outbreak 

Where the above documents are open to public inspection, copies will be published on the 
Council’s website as soon as possible. 
 
Other documents relevant to these matters may be submitted to the decision-maker. Copies of 
public material will be published on the Council’s website as soon as they become available. 

 
 


